
 

Drakes Huddersfield Cricket League 
 

EXECUTIVE MEETING MINUTES  
 

WEDNESDAY 9th January 2019 
 

 
In the Chair: Trevor Atkinson 

 

 
Other Officers Present: The President; The General Secretary; Finance Secretary; Administration Secretary; Child Welfare, Facilities 
&Trophies Secretary; Match & Registration Secretary; Media Secretary. 
 
Life Vice Presidents: Geoff Crompton; Ron Tindall. 
 
Club Representatives: Craig McCreadie Malcolm Westerby.  
 
Apologies: Les Harrison                

 

The Minutes 
 
The minutes of the Executive meeting on Wednesday 2nd December 2018 were taken as read, approved as a true record and signed 
by the Chairman. 
 

Matters Arising 
 
NC: Cedar Court - Dinner Invoice.  Copy received still to be paid  
NC: Letter to Bruce Heath -  NC Thanked Bruce for his services. 
NC: Rule L9a). -  Still to be actioned. 
 

Monthly Finance report - AH 
 
The Finance Secretary updated the meeting with the current bank balances. He was in the process of resolving several outstanding 
issues inherited from the previous Secretary.  
 

Grounds and Facilities Report - RP 
 
The Secretary was continuing to monitor the situation at Linthwaite. 
 

Disciplinary Report 
 
Nothing Reported 
 

Umpires Association Report 
 
Ron reported that with more umpires retiring and several potential new ones changing their minds he had only 40 umpires on the League 
list for next season. With 38 being required to staff 1st team cricket the meeting agreed that the situation was now very worrying Several 
solutions were discussed and would be expanded on before the February meeting. 
 
 

Media Secretary Report 
 
Nothing Reported 
 
 
 

Match & Registration Secretary Report 
 
Fixtures completed and available on line. (Link : https://www.huddersfieldcricketleague.co.uk/pages/club-by-club-fixtures ) 
 
Fixtures to be uploaded to Play Cricket after upgrade in Jan. 
 
It was agreed that the clubs do not need to ring Coombers if they have used play-cricket live at the match ,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

Any Other Business 
 
NC - The following increases were agreed in line with league rules 
Clubs annual subscriptions 
Full members increased to £73 
Associate members increased to £54 
Umpires Expense 
1st team increased to  £43 
2nd team increased to £41 
 
CR : CR clarified if an RTDF form is still required for an internal transfer (i.e. from league club to  league club) to save the 
administration of a transfer but PS was happy to conduct the admin still and clarified the form is still required alongside play cricket. 
 
 

The next meeting of the Executive Committee will be held on Wednesday 6th February 2019 at Broad Oak CC (7:00pm) 
 

 


